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With our Good News Clubs
getting ready to end, we are praising God
for His work this year. Though our clubs
were different, they still had a huge impact

on the lives of the children attending. We were able to
reach over 130 children and had one salvation, and
we are so thankful!
Though this year was amazing, we cannot wait for this
Fall to hopefully return to the schools. Pray that God
will move in the hearts of the state education
leadership to let us back into the schools.

 We are so excited for
this Christian Youth in Action 2021!
We are praying for at least three
summer missionaries to join us in

reaching our community of children with the Gospel.
If you or someone you know is interested in serving
with us this summer, please go to our website to
learn more and to apply.
If you are interested in hosting a 5-Day Club at your
daycare, park, or home, please let us know!
Please pray for the youth that God calls to work with
us this summer, and pray that many children will
discover Jesus through them.
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Will you join us in reaching the children by
volunteering, praying, and giving?


